
Volunteer Officer Report December 2019  

Sophia Liu – LIBS College Officer  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

I have attended the Rep forum in the past month, also sit on an LIBS interview panel as the 

student rep with Craig Marsh. I have been meeting with Craig Marsh as well as the VP 

Education, we discussed different issues and ideas, and also a potential social networking 

event with LIBS students and staff. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

N/A  

Plans for next month  

I look forward to help more students and help with more issues when the new term starts. 


